
Treasurer’s Report 

April 2022 

 

• Attended the AVVA Executive Officers meeting on 

January 11, 2022 

• Attended the AVVA Board of Directors meeting in Silver 

Spring, MD on Thursday, January 13, 2022.  Attended the 

VVA Board meeting on Friday, January 14, 2022, before 

the lunch break.  After lunch attended the following VVA 

Committee meetings: 

o POW/MIA 

o Women Veterans 

o Constitution 

 

• Attended Training of Elections on Saturday morning 

January, 15, 2022  

• Attended the AVVA Strategic Planning meeting on 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 

 

• Each month I check our operating bank statement and 

money market bank statement 

 

• Approved Invoices and board members requests for 

reimbursements 

 

• I continue to assist the Treasurer of VVA Chapter 304 

preparing their financial reports and maintaining their 

financial software 


